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A DIVISION OF IRISH FERRIES LIMITED

16/7/2020

Dear Sirs,

To whom it concerns.

Re: Mitchell Macadam ltd.

To testify that our Company has been using Mitchell Macadam Ltd. As the sole nominated ground
works sub-contractor on our Container Terminals in Dublin Port for the last decade.

Our sites would carry circa 1000 external HGV trucks daily.

You can find further information about our companies on www.icg.ie

Works included but not limited to:

- Surface water ducting

- Electrical (including ESB) ducting

- Pedestrian paving replacement

- Container stacking ground repairs (Concrete)
- All truck lane route repair (Tamac)

The value of the works over the last 5 years has been in excess of £450°000.

Our operations carry numerous operational and safety concerns which demands a very high degree
of compliance and flexibility from our sub-contractor, with most of our works carried out 24/7 within
short limits windows.

Mitchell Macadam has always been able to complete the tasks, safely, efficiently and on time.
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I have no hesitation in recommending them to you.

Please feel free to contact me directly if you require further information.

Kind regards,

M +353 87 2245124

Www.icg.ie




